Announcements for July 2/3, 2022

Thank you to our Worship Assistants this week—Pat Brown, Kim Densmore, Marie Parkinson, Laura Stransky, Dee Suhr. Volunteers are
always needed. See the sign-up sheet in the narthex.

Last week’s altar flowers were given by Ruth Tasa in memory of her sister-in-law, Estelle.

All are invited to join the Out to Lunch Bunch at Thai Palace on Balboa St. in Old Town (yes, their back!!) today at Noon.
The office will be closed on Monday in observance of Independence Day.

The monthly In-Reach/Outreach meeting will be held on Tuesday at 10am in the Conference Room.

Join us for a hymn sing before worship every Sunday morning at 9:20am in the sanctuary. Hymn requests will be featured all summer in
worship. Please arrive at 9:15am to get settled and find your favorite hymns.

There will be a special hymn sing for Christmas in July on Thursday at 3pm in the sanctuary. Come join us!
Quarterly devotionals for July, August and September are here! Please pick up your copy in the narthex.

Please note:

Saturday 4:30pm Worship has moved to Bible Study 1 for the summer months. This makes it a more intimate setting and saves on electricity.

Thermostats are now set on a summer schedule. Please do not turn the thermostats off. If you change the temperature, go down no more than
4 degrees at a time. When done in the area, press “run” to return to the schedule.



